

St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church  



 
Announcements for the Week of 
April 29 thru May 5


	Monday, April 29
	5:30pm	Handbell Choir rehearsal  

	Tuesday, April 30
	9:30am	Folding & mailing “The Word”
	4:30pm	Contemplative Prayer
	
	Wednesday, May 1
	8:15am	Morning Prayer
	5:00pm	Fellowship Dinner
	6:00pm	Choir rehearsal

	Sunday, May 5
	10:00am	Service of Holy Eucharist
	11:15am	EpiscoSchool
	11:15am	Children’s Choir
	4:00pm	EfM class





Service attendance on April 21st ~ 70 shepherded sheep






Time to get “The Word” out!
As the end of another month approaches, the time to fold and mail the next issue of "The Word" is almost here.
It's always a fine time of fellowship, and the more hands the better! Come and join us in the church office this Tuesday, April 30th at 9:30am to help.
	
Volunteers needed ~ You too can be an usher!
We are so grateful for the merry band of volunteers who serve as our Ushers on Sunday mornings!
In order to keep the group fresh and bright-eyed, it's important that we have a good number of people to serve, so we'd like to add a few new faces.
Could you be an usher?? Absolutely! Just let the church office know you're interested, and we'll do the rest.😉
	
Help wanted ~ We’re hiring!
We are hiring for three paid positions at St. Andrew’s: a part-time receptionist (16 hours per week) and two nursery workers (2 to 3 hours on Sundays).
﻿Often the best way for us to find applicants is through word of mouth. So if you know anyone who might be interested (or if you are interested), please see the Job Opportunities tab on our website: http://www.standrewsroswell.com/job-opportunities.html
	
